

JUNE 2020 NEWSLETTER



Hello P.S. 234 Families,



As another school year comes to a close, we look back and reflect on all that we have accomplished and should be proud of. Together we've learned much and shared experiences that will remain with us in the years to come. The strength of our community and wholehearted passion to make our school a wonderful place of learning for our children is what makes P.S. 234 The School of Performing Arts and Technology a very special place. The last few months have not been easy, but they have been proof of how resilient the entire P.S. 234 family truly is.

I want to take this opportunity to congratulate all of our students. I wish you all a very happy, safe and enjoyable summer. Please be sure to take time as a family to talk, laugh, play and enjoy one another.

As always I am are here to support you and assist you with any concerns or assistance you may need in regards to Remote Learning at PS234. Please visit our school website at www.ps234queens.com for updates and resources.

Please stay safe, be well and stay strong P.S. 234 Families.

Jabari Brown,
Parent Coordinator

Virtual "Moving Up" Ceremonies will be held on June 19th 2020

Pre-Kindergarten

12:00 PM

Kindergarten

THE DIM

5th Grade

2:00 PM

Click on the Below Links for More Information

Technology Device Request Link

PS234's Virtual Learning Resources

Social Emotional Resources

DOE Family Website

DOE Tytorials on Remote Learning

Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program SNAP

Summer School 2020

For students in grades 3-5 who are required or recommended to attend, the summer program will run from July 6th to August 11th

JUNE PERFORM CLUBS

Beginning on June 1, 2020 and for the entire month of June our amazing cluster teachers will host daily PERFORM Clubs. Please check out the schedule below and use the links provided to join the fun. We look forward to seeing you all at all of these sessions. Check out the individual flyers for each session posted on your child's Google Classroom as well as on our school website.

Move it Mondays	Technology Tuesdays	Dance Wednesdays	Music Thursdays
w/Mr. Slone	w/Mr. Garcia	w/Ms. McGlone	w/Mr. Roberts
12:00 PM	2:00 PM	12:00 PM	12:00 PM
<u>Move it Monday Link</u>	<u>TECHNOLOGY LINK</u>	<u>Dance Link</u>	<u>Music Link</u>



Free Grab & Go Meals:
Monday-Friday

7:30AM to 11:30AM for children and families 11:30AM to 1:30PM for adults

No one will be tuned away. All three meals can be picked up at one time. Vegetarian and Halal options are available. Parents and guardians may pick up meals for the children. Our school, P.S.234 Q is a distribution site but I have included some additional sites below

PS 160: 40-01 43rd Avenue, Queens NY 11104 PS 166: 33-09 35th Avenue, Queens NY 11106 PTA elections will be held on Wednesday June 17th. Further details regarding voting methods will be announced closer to the date.



For our Pre-K Parents, if you have not done so already, please accept or decline your Kindergarten offer in Myschools.nyc by the end of June. This will allow the schools time to follow up with you if you are planning to attend with the next steps of the Kindergarten Registration process. Families can also respond to offers by contacting The Office of Student Enrollment at 718-935-2009.



Click Here for June Spirit Day Calendar

Brighter Bites
If you are interested in receiving weekly produce deliveries please contact me at jbrown112@schools.nyc.gov